
 
 

MINUTES OF PPG ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
3rd October 2024 

 
The meeting was opened by the acting Chairman 
There were no apologies 
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the AGM 2023 were read, approved, and signed by the Chairman. 
 
Matters arising 
The practice said that last year’s number of members was better. There needs to be a 
concerted effort to recruit more members. 
The group voted to keep the present Constitution 
 
Chair’s report 
The vaccine take-up seems to be very busy in both surgeries.  In which case, parking will be 
a big problem, especially in Callington. 
This year saw the new RSV vaccine for those over 75 years.  
 
Treasurer’s report 
The balance this year is the same as before because nothing has had to be spent and there 
was no income.  £337.77 is the current balance. 
 
The election of officers took place. 
Chairman -.MM 
Secretary - JR 
Treasurer - JW 
 
Any Other Business 
The practice suggested that the PPG should invite the new Labour MP, Anna Gelderd, to 
come to a meeting.  He would like her to see what is done and perhaps appreciate the 
difficulties as a result of shortage of funds.  It would be hoped that she could, perhaps, help in 
some way.  The group agreed that it would be a good idea. 
 
The new telephone system may be very expensive but it has proved very successful. 
 
There being nothing more to discuss, the meeting closed.  The date of the next AGM is tba 
  


